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Congratulations to the 14 Lower 6 students who undertook the exam last week. The results 

arrived quickly, with a record 8 receiving a Distinction and all receiving a higher grade than 

‘Pass’. The exam involves a 5 minutes presentation; a 4 minute book recommendation and a 

10 minute discussion chaired by each candidate on a newspaper article of their choosing. 

This is a difficult enough exam, but as 3 candidates had to attempt it via Zoom, the results 

were even more remarkable – well done everyone! 

 

Mr Martin Davison  

 


